
CAPENHURST CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  NEWSLETTER 

17th July 2023 
‘If either of them falls down, one can help the other up. But pity anyone who falls and has no 

one to help them up.’ Ecclesiastes 4:10 

Christian Value for this half term - Friendship 

Thank you to everyone for the support throughout the year - it is much appreciated by the staff and I. We hope you all have a 
lovely summer holiday and look forward to welcoming you, and our new families, back in September. For those families off to 
pastures new, we wish you all the very best for your new adventure and hope you take as many happy memories with you as 
you leave behind.  
Wishing everyone a wonderful and restful summer. Take care or yourselves and each other. 
Thank you, Mrs Green 

Dates and events - a few things for the calendar! 

Wednesday 19th July - Leavers’ Service at Holy Trinity Church at 11am (Year 6 parents welcome) 

Wednesday 19th July - Leavers’ Lunch (Year 6 parents welcome) 

Friday 21st July -  School Closes for the Summer Holidays at 1.30pm 

Monday 4th September - INSET Day - school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 5th September - School reopens to pupils for the Autumn Term 

Wednesday 6th - Friday 9th September - Bikeability for Year 6 children - see ParentMail for joining instructions 

Tuesday 12th September - Swimming lessons start for Class 4 children - see ParentMail for further details 

There will be more details sent home for the events as they become available and closer to taking place. Other dates will be 
added as they are set in the diary.  

A few reminders… 
 
Please bring in a carrier bag ASAP so your child can take home their books and display items.  
 
Please have a good look around the home and return any school reading books.   
 
Reports were sent home via email on Friday 14th July. There is a form on ParentMail for you to complete to 
confirm  receipt of the report and space for any comments or questions you may wish have. Please do so be-
fore Wednesday 19th July. Thank you to those who have already completed this task. 
  
The last day of term is Friday 21st July when school closes for the summer at 1.30pm. Please make a note of 
the earlier pick-up time and make suitable arrangements to collect your child/ren. 

In worship this week... 
...we have been thinking ahead to new adventures and the feelings that this can create. At this time of year, we are all mixed-
bag of feelings - excitement about the holidays that are coming up, nervous about starting again in September, worried if we 
are moving classrooms, schools, house or country. We listened to the story of the Israelites’ exodus from Egypt, led by Mo-
ses. The children recognised that they, like the Israelites and Moses are not alone when taking on this new adventure, they 
have their friends, family and school community, and people of faith have their God with them.  
‘If either of them falls down, one can help the other up. But pity anyone who falls and has no one to help them up. ’             
Ecclesiastes 4:10. Our Bible reference this half term is lived out within our school community and makes our school the ex-
tended family that we are all so very proud of. For those of you moving on from Capenhurst, we hope you take us with you in 
your memories. For those returning, we hope you come back ready to continue to be part of our family. 
 

Friends of Capenhurst  
Bonus Ball 
The bonus ball on Saturday 15th July was number 30!
Congratulations to Ann Yates! 

Twitter 
Follow us on Twitter for class news and updates 

@CapenhurstCEPS  

Birthday Celebrations 
The following children celebrate a birthday this week: (17th July - 3rd September) 

   Orla B  Blair Ethan H  Luke Elise  

  Alfie A  Mason  Laila Penny 


